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PRESEASON SPRAYER AND TRACTOR SERVICING 
We all know that forward planning saves money. 

So now is the time to start giving your tractors and spraying equipment the once over. 
Once you have checked over your machinery, take advantage of our freight free weekly parts orders. These are available 

for both Hardi and New Holland. 
If you are busy, get in touch with our workshop and we can take care of an initial inspection and then repair any issues 

that may be found. 
DON’T COST YOURSELVES TIME AND MONEY BY CARRYING OUT PRESEASON INSPECTION’S AT THE LAST MINUTE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WORKSHOP TIPS AND TRICKS 
This month we take a look at air cleaner maintenance.  

We all know that the air cleaner’s job is to remove 
dust from the air to allow the engine to run clean air 

and that the air cleaner is attached to the turbo-
charger or engine by a rubber hose. 

 
 
 
 
 

This hose is subject to high heat, oil residue and 
constant engine vibration, causing the hose to wear. 
This wear damage is usually on a bend and not easily 

picked up at a glance. 
 

When this hose fails it causes the engine to draw in 
unfiltered air and leads to rapidly increased engine 

wear, ie; cylinder wear, piston wear, ring wear which 
in turn can lead to the need for a complete engine 
rebuild costing anywhere between $5k and $20k 

dependant on engine.  
 

All this damage can be avoided by closely inspecting 
this hose at every oil change. If you find signs of wear, 
including cracks or softening it is time to replace. This 

hose at a cost of a couple of hundred dollars at the 
maximum could save you thousands in the long run!  

 
If you are unsure, please feel free to contact our 
Workshop for inspection.  

COLOURING COMPETITION 
WINNERS 

Congratulations to the winners of our back to 
school colouring competition 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Connor Hill – 7 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter Burnett – 3 
 

Well done to these boys, they are both proud new 
owners of New Holland toy tractors. 

 

http://www.swanfm.com.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

ACCOUNTS UPDATE 

We would like to let customers know that we accept payment by Visa or MasterCard both 
over the phone and in store. 

 
Also, Electronic/Internet payments on the last day of the month cannot be allocated until 
the next day. It would greatly assist us if payment could be made prior to the last day to 

allow receipting and allocation of accounts prior to month’s end, thank you. 
 

 
USED MACHINERY DEALS 

 
We currently have a range of 200-300HP Tractors in stock and ready to go. 

Local machines – Great service history - Reliable 
 
 

 
 

 
Talk to one of our salesmen about your machinery needs in 2013 

 

GROUND PREPARTATION TIME 
Tines - Points – Boots – Presswheels  

Coulters – Discs – Nuts & Bolts 
 

Have you been thinking of giving your Tillage 
machinery an overhaul this year? Or just a few repairs? 

 
Talk to Andrew or Laura about ordering parts you need 

for your machine. 
We sell all your tillage requirements from: 

TOPCON TRADE-IN BARGAINS! 
Looking to upgrade your guidance system? Well, 

now is the time to act! 
 

Great deals on the New X30 and run out deals on 
X20 packages! 

 
Trade-in your existing system for a Topcon 350 
system, including the unique X30 touch screen 

monitor, and save up to $5000.00* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come in or call one of our salesmen today to discuss 
these deals!  

Offers only available until March 1, 2013 
 

We are holding a Topcon owners night Mid-March 
to provide an opportunity to meet and have a chat 
with our Topcon rep Jim Castles and to thank our 

Topcon customers for the continued support. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter Burnett – 3 
 

Well done to these boys, they are both proud new 
owners of New Holland toy tractors. 

 


